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Who are your school governors?  

Mrs S Hughes – Head Teacher Ms Liz Robinson – Co-Opted Governor (Co-Chair) 

Mrs Wendy Bilbie – Parent Governor (Co-Chair) Mr John Barratt – Co-Opted Governor 

Mrs G Cormack – Associate Governor Mr J Shipton – Staff Governor 

Mr Jason Jones – Parent Governor Mrs Becky Allen – Co-Opted Governor 

Mrs Emma Robinson – Co-Opted Governor Vacancy – Co-Opted Governor 

 

WHAT AREAS ARE OUR MAIN FOCUS THIS TERM? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to contact the Governors about the vacancy or any other matter, please see the school 

website for contact details. www.springfield.derbyshire.sch.uk Thank you! 

The first half of the autumn term seemed to fly by with the governors 

meeting that very first week back in early September. We mainly spoke 

about ‘data’ which might sound incredibly dull, but data is an 

extremely important tool in schools. Data measures our progress and 

results across many areas and we’re proud to say that we’re 

continuing to make good progress!  

- READING! 

- ATTENDANCE! 

- CURRICULUM! 

- IMPROVEMENT! 

 

 

 

 

-  

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WHO COULD VOLUNTEER TO BE A SCHOOL 

GOVERNOR? 
 

We currently have a vacancy for a non-parent Governor who; 

 

- cares about improving children’s education 

- wants to contribute to their local community 

- is willing to challenge & ask questions 

- would like to work as part of a team and is open to new ideas 

http://www.springfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/
http://springfield.qegsmat.info/

